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I am an RN and I love that this bill supports physicians and other medical providers in 

making decisions for their own patients. We want to protect the physician-patient 

relationship and make this the centerpiece of medical care. And physicians should 

not be forced into situations/agreements/contracts that reduce their decision making 

capacity or would discourage them from speaking up in any way about safety 

concerns. This bill helps to keep corporate interests away from the physician-patient 

relationship.  


